
 

Announcement of New Tokyo Office 

due to expansion in business growth 
 

Dear All Valued Customers & Partners, 
 
We are pleased to announce that in order to accommodate our growth, we are 
expanding by obtaining a new Tokyo Office at the following location effective October 
29th (MON).  
 

Tokyo Office : 1-11-7 Shimbashi, Minato-Ku, Tokyo, Japan 
                        SHIMBASHI CENTER PLACE 10th Floor 
 
Our office phone numbers and other contact information remain unchanged. 
 
Our new and larger space office location allows us to add more functions and will serve 
all of our customers and partners in the same friendly manner as before. 
 
When visiting us, please kindly proceed to the Reception Desk of our new Tokyo Office. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
October 2018 
B-lot Co., Ltd. 
 
 
Makoto Miyauchi,  
President 
 
 

Head Office : 2-19-10 Shimbashi, Minato-ku, Tokyo, Jpan SHIMBASHI MARINE BUILDING 8 thFloor 
Tokyo Office : 1-11-7 Shimbashi, Minato-Ku, Tokyo, Japan SHIMBASHI CENTER PLACE 10th Floor       


